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Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To support our History topic of Ancient Egypt next half term, we are pleased to be welcoming an 
Ancient Egyptian visitor from Past Productions into school. Having had previous workshops from this 
company, we know the day will be informative, engaging and will enhance the children’s 
knowledge. All classes will be taking part in this activity-based workshop that will introduce and 
bring Ancient Egypt to life.  
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of activities, such as: 

• Egyptian Artefacts 
• Make a Piece of Egyptian Jewellery 
• Drama & Roleplay 
• Games 
• Opportunities to ask Questions 
• Big Quiz 

 
To further enhance the experience, children are encouraged to dress up if they wish, as an Ancient 
Egyptian for the day, or in sandy/yellow clothes. This outfit can also be used for our performance, 
the Ancient Egyptians, later on in the year. 
 
Date:        Wednesday 6th March 2024 
 
Voluntary contribution per child:                      £5.20 
 
Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay by 28th February 2024 
As always, this trip will only go ahead if we receive enough contributions. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss West, Miss Lang, Miss Roper and Mrs Benn 


